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FLOCK WATCHER asks that you  keep these people in your prayers:  
Art who fell and is facing care decisions; Doug’s brother Ted who is ending aggressive 
treatment for cancer; Karen who is recovering at home following a stroke; Sharon for 
healing from pain; Nancy’s cousin Sandra whose cancer has returned; Gale and 
Marilyn’s son-in-law Mike who is on the list for a kidney transplant; Sherry W. who is 
having chemo; Bob and Sue’s friend Janet who has cancer; people and families 
dealing with mental illness; people displaced by the eruption of Mt. Kilauea and new 
wildfires in California;  everyone who is and will be affected by this summer’s river 
flooding; everyone who faces financial crisis for various reasons. 
 

We share our joys too: Arne is recovering well and is back in church! Garel is recovering 
well and has been back to church! Chris’ sister Sharon is recovering in transitional care 
in Fargo. If you have lifted someone up for prayer, please update us in the church office as 
their conditions change, as a concern or joy! 
 

United Methodist Women’s District– Wide Invitation 

Salad Luncheon and Program at 

Caledonia United Methodist Church 

308 N. Kingston Street, Caledonia, MN  55921 

507-725-2815 or 612-849-0770 

Saturday, September 15, 2018 at 11:30a.m. 

Please R.S.V.P. to either number so we know how many are coming for lunch and so that we 

may be ready to greet you as our guests 

Sandy Meyer, MN Conference UMW President is speaking to us 
about What’s happening within the United Methodist Women 
organization and the mission we all share. 

Salad Luncheon - free will offering 

(Donation will go to Emma Norton Residence and Helping Hands 
Event) 

Childcare is available; please contact us with number and age of children 
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What a great month July has been and I am just grateful! I'm prayerful! And I'm 

hopeful! 

Many of you don't know, but in July, I celebrated my 20th year anniversary of being 

a pastor. I can think of no better place to do that than at Newport United Methodist 

Church by being your new pastor.  

Thank you for your hospitality toward me and my family. Thank you for your deep 

trust and your prayers. Thank you for sharing your story and your passion and what 

brought you to Newport United Methodist Church. I know this will continue as we 

get to know each other in these coming months. 

I'm also grateful to be a church where you disciples are caretakers of Minnesota's 

first Methodist church, the historic Kavanaugh Cabin. (Please let me know if you 

have time and a passion for cleaning this historic site and if I can lend a hand!) I'm 

also deeply honored to be alongside you as a caretaker of the historic Red Rock or 

Eyon Shaw. I was so moved to be a part of a recent holy time with Tracy, two of our 

Native American brothers in Christ, and guests from the UMC Creation Care 

Summit at Hamline. Our time together was just so powerful and beautiful and holy... 

Amen 

It's been a great joy to have lunch with the children from Head Start and meet their 

families, their teachers and directors. What awesome partnerships and potential! 

Thank you for your hope for in our future. Keep prayerfully wondering what God is 

about to provide for us out of God's abundance. I'll see you in worship or 

somewhere in between,  

Pastor Steve 
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Did you know that... 

WESLEY FOUNDATION at the University of Minnesota provides FREE Welcome 

Bags! 

WELCOME BAGS are now available for students entering the University of Minnesota 
- Twin Cities. The Wesley Foundation - the United Methodist Campus ministry at the U, 
would like to welcome your graduates with a special gift. We'll send a welcome bag 
that includes a Freshman Survival Guide (a book we use in freshman small group 
discussions) and a Wesley Foundation tee shirt, plus a re-useable grocery bag. Just 
send student name, mailing address and email to Campus Minister,  
Rev. Lauren Rheingans - lbrheingans@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Martha Circle (meets next in September) 

Martha Circle is an active, productive and enjoyable group of women who meet on the 

first Monday of the month at 9:30 a.m. in the Fireside Room.  We send  birthday, get-

well, sympathy, and thinking-of-you cards to our shut-ins, older senior citizens, and 

others.  We want them to know that we remember them, love them and are praying for 

them. There will be a time for devotions beginning with our September meeting. We 

have also prepared disaster kits for UMCOR and plan to continue that activity. It would 

be wonderful to have this group grow in numbers! Our meetings will resume in 

September....please come! The September meeting will be on the second Monday due 

to Labor Day being on the first Monday. Oh yes, we also have fun chatting over coffee 

with delicious treats too!! See you at Martha Circle!! 

Marilyn Campbell 
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               Hopeful Earth Keepers Minnesota 

    Rally for Creation Care: Witness for a Sustaining, Wondrous Planet Earth 

                          October 13, 2018 from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

                Christ UMC, 400 5th Ave SW, Rochester, MN  55902 

 

     Join us as we learn, share, and activate our ecumenical Christian                           

       faith! With Godôs inspiration and guidance, we can become an              

         enduring and effective witness for sustainable life on Earth. 

           Workshops and special guest Dr. Tim Eberhart, professor of Theology at  

                                             Garrett Evangelical Seminary 

              Register at: https://www.minnesotaumc.org/eventdetail/11409540 

 

    

   Until Voice and Handbell Choirs meet again in September, 

anthem time is open every Sunday morning for anyone who wishes to perform an 

appropriate vocal or instrumental selection. Contact Organist Judy about it in person 

or leave a message at the Church Office, 459-2747; we will all be grateful to hear you! 

 

Would you be willing to serve as an alternate security 

contact ? You could be on an as asked basis (given advance 

notice) anytime or over a time period of your choice. You 

may have to respond to a phone call in the middle of the 

night and come up to church to meet a patrolman. Contact 

Secretary Mike in person or call the Church Office  

at 459- 2747.  

 

*** Dial carefully. Newport Lutheran’s phone number 

is very close to ours. *** 



 

 

     

 

 

 

    BIRTHDAYS 
 

   1 ï Sherry Elg 

 

   

  8 ïRuth Pommerening 

 

 

15 ï Julia Wynne 

          

 

26 ï Armin Kilber 

         

 

     

 

 

 

 

     

           

             

    

 

       

        

 

 

 

       

           

 

         

 

 

           

            

 

     

  AUGUST  2018 

       

 1 ï  Sherry Elg 

 8--   Ruth Pommerening 

15 ï Julia Wynne  

26 ï Armin Kilber 

27 ï Barb Larson 

31 ï Johanna Cotton 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

          

 

         3-Judy Frank 

        5-Brynne Clouse 

      21– Mary Jane Arnfelt 

      22– Hannah Birttnen 

      23-Gale Campbell 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                 

         

     

 

           

            

 

     

 

Birthdays 

Noon 

RED ROCKERS 

EVENT 

North Pole 

Restaurant in Newport 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
6th Sun after Pentecost 
9:30 am Worship 
Service               

              

               2 
 

 

Room Use Designations 

C ï Classroom 

FH ï Fellowship Hall 

   FR ï Fireside Room 
   N ï Nursery 
   S ï Sanctuary 

1 

 

  

 

2 

 

 
 

3 
 

 

 

4 
1:30 pm United 

Church of God 

 

5 
11th Sun after Pentecost 

9:30 am Worship 

Service 
 

6 
6:30pm Leadership 
Team-FR 

 

           7 

Think about and volunteer 

for special worship 

music  for Anthem 

time! 
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9 

 

10 

 
 

 

11 

1:30 pm United 

Church of God 

 

12                                  
12th Sun after Pentecost 

9:30 am Worship 

Service 
  

13 

 6:00-8:00 pm  
KNITTING GROUP  
@ CG Library 

14 Angel Closet 

Reopening and 

refreshments! Get and 

give school supplies!  

 5 to 7 pm 

             15 16 

    

17 
 

18 

1:30 pm United 

Church of God 

 

19 

13th Sun after Pentecost 

9:30 am Worship 

Service 
 

20 
2:00 pm Key articles due 

 

21          22 

 

23 

 

24                 

 

  

25 

1:30 pm United 

Church of God 

 

26 
14th Sun after Pentecost 

9:30 am Worship 
Service  
               

27 

6:00-8:00 pm  
KNITTING GROUP  
@ CG Library  

28 29 

 

 

30 

 

 

 

31  

 

NEWPORT UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

1596 ELEVENTH AVENUE (AT GLEN ROAD) 

NEWPORT, MINNESOTA 55055-1649 

JESUS CHRIST, HEAD; THE CONGREGATION, MINISTERS; 

REV. STEVE PANNKUK, PASTOR 
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MISSION STATEMENT 

Newport United Methodist Church is people of God dedicated to following  
the teaching of Jesus because we want to set an example so that  

we and others can grow in our faith. 

EACH SUNDAY: 

Worship Service at 9:30 a.m. Sunday School is available during 

worship. Adult Study follows at 10:45. 

WEDNESDAYS:: 

Voice Choir at 6:30 p.m. - Handbell Choir At 7:30 p.m. 

Voice and Handbell Choirs 

Adult Bible Study 

United Methodist Women 

Martha Circle 

Fellowship Dinner Groups 

Pastoral Care 

Pastor:  Rev. Steve Pannkuk 

Cell Phone: (952) 999-6252 

Church Telephone:  (651) 459-2747 

Fax:  (651) 769-1216 

Church e-mail:  newportumc@gmail.com 

Web address:  www.newportumc.org 

A warm welcome 

awaits you . . . 

The Key is a monthly publication of Newport United Methodist Church, 1596 Eleventh Avenue,  

 Newport, Minnesota.  News items to run the following month are due in the Church Office by the  

3rd Monday of the current month. 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 

-a Retreat in the City- 

Founded 1861 — Celebrating 157 Years of Ministry 

Newport United Methodist Church 

1596 Eleventh Avenue (at Glen Road) 

Newport, MN  55055-1649 

 

The L E A D E R S H I P   T E A M  meets on Monday, August 6 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Fireside Room.  

Martha Circle will meet again in September.  

The Red Rockers will hold their luncheon on Thursday, August 16 at  NOON at  the 

North Pole Restaurant in Newport Center. If you are attending please contact Ruth 

Pommerening at 

459-1970.                                                 

   ...Angel Closet reopens on Tuesday, August 14 from 5:00 to 7:00pm with hot 

dogs and refreshments for everyone! You can call the church office with individual 

needs at other times.  We will do our best to take care of families needing school supplies. 

Consult the list of supplies furnished by the school and grade your child will be attending.  Church 

office phone: 459 2747.                                                 

 %%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%%                      

                                                               June, 2018 Financial Report 

FUND BALANCES REPORT 

The June 30, 2018 checkbook balance was $6,908.11. 
  

MONTHLY BUDGET ENVELOPE GIVING 

June envelope and loose plate giving was $3288.00. 
 

TOTAL INCOME FOR REPORT PERIOD 

 June income from all sources was $7,029.00. 
 

TOTAL EXPENSES FOR REPORT PERIOD 

June expenses were  $7,435.78. 
 

SUMMARY 

Income in relation to expenses for June, 2018 was -$406.78.  

Please mention any projects you feel need doing or any concerns you have about 
repairs to Mike in written form. He will pass them on to the appropriate person. 
 

Everyone is encouraged to maintain good stewardship. 
 

Any suggestions for improving this financial report will be appreciated. 
Respectfully submitted, 

John Brenneman 
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